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CHAIR OF THE UN COMMITTEE ON NON-GOVERNMENTAL ORGANIZATIONS: The next organization is the Jerusalem Institute of Justice. The distinguished representative of Iran has the floor.

IRANIAN REPRESENTATIVE: Thank you, Mr. Chairman.  Good morning, colleagues. This organization, based on the response to Question 13, none of the board members are from Palestine, and the organization claims that it is focused on the human rights in Palestine. We would like to know how it does the job as none of the board members are from Palestine. We would also like to have further clarification on the stance of the organization on the work of the United Nations in the State of Palestine, specifically the work of UNRWA in the State of Palestine, we would like to know more about the position of the organization. Thank you.

CHAIR OF THE UN COMMITTEE ON NON-GOVERNMENTAL ORGANIZATIONS: Thank you very much to the distinguished representative of Iran for this question and request for clarification. It will be transmitted to the organization and the Committee will be duly notified when the response is received.

